
BURT TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED SOLAR ENERGY ORDINANCE 

January 9, 2020 

 

The Burt Township Planning Commission was called to order by Chair Jay Jontz on January 

9, 2020 at 6:32 pm to take comments on the proposed Solar Energy Amendment to the Burt 

Township Zoning Ordinance. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  Jay Jontz, Eugene Hodulik, Paul Janness, Allen Kozlowski 

Absent:  Matt Landon 

Also Attending:  Katie Parker, Ruben Schell, Tim MacArthur, Jim Larson, Donna McDougall, 

Clerk/Recording Secretary 

 

Chair Jontz welcomed the visitors and explained the proposed zoning amendment.  He said 

the Solar Energy amendment is based on the Cheboygan County ordinance and has been 

revised by Beckett Raeder to fit the needs of Burt Township. 

 

6:34 pm PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD OPENED:  None 

6:35 PM PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD CLOSED 

 

MOTION:  Moved by Kozlowski, supported by Janness to adjourn. 

MOTION APPROVED 

 

Adjourned at 6:36 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Donna McDougall, Clerk/Recording Secretary 

 

 
 

 

 


